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Secondary Employment 

 
 
Your job with the Department of Public Health is a position of public trust.   
 
The residents of the City and County of San Francisco expect you to perform your duties free of 
any conflicts of interest and to be independent, impartial, and responsible to the people of San 
Francisco.    
 
While working for DPH, you must obtain approval before starting any other employment outside 
of DPH.   
 
Outside employment includes being an employee, business owner, consultant, or working as an 
independent contractor.    
 
Before starting any outside employment, you must complete an “Additional Employment 
Request” form from the San Francisco Department of Human Resources.   
 
The form must be completed and approved before you begin the outside employment, and 
every 12 months thereafter.    
 
You can find the form on the DPH Resource Center SharePoint site under the link: “Additional 
Employment Request DocuSign Form.”  
 

https://sfgov1.sharepoint.com/sites/DPH/hr/resource/SitePages/HR-Landing.aspx
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